
ACR SEARCH MOBILE 
APPLICATION FOR ANDROID 
PLATFORM NOW AVAILABLE

Effective February 15, 2017,  the PhilHealth  All Case Rates (ACR) Search mobile 
application will be available through Play Store. 

The mobile application, which can be downloaded by Android users free of charge, 
was developed to provide a facility for PhilHealth members and non-members to 
search for PhilHealth’s compensable illnesses and procedures. The result of the search 
will display the ICD-10 code, the complete description of the illness and the allowable 
reimbursable benefit amount. 

The application is also a means through which PhilHealth members and non-members 
may be informed of the benefits under the National Health Insurance Program (NHIP). 
Although the same feature is available in the corporate website, this application banks 
on the Filipino’s wide use of mobile technology to immediately access information on 
the medical conditions and surgical procedures being paid for by PhilHealth through 
the ACR mechanism. 

At the same time, the  mobile application may be utilized by medical practitioners or 
coders to ensure accurate reporting of the ICD-10 codes to facilitate proper processing 
of the claims.

Further inquiries and concerns regarding this advisory may be directed to our 
Corporate Action Center at (02) 441-7442.
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